
Good Afternoon All, 
 
We had a great turnout for our February 5th meeting, where proposed leaders met to 
start forming an Executive Board. Thank you to the following attendees, who expressed 
interest in the following positions: 
 
- Ted Purvis ('81): treasurer 
- Kate (Lepsch) Peck ('94): secretary 
- Amanda Long ('00): communication 
- Kelly (O'Keefe) Stephenson ('09): fellowship and events planning 
- Kari (Stoelting) Piazza ('09): vice-president, communications and social media 
- Ed Kent ('83): president 
- Tracey Kent ('80): newsletter 
- Ed Thompson ('99): membership 
- Beth (Attfield) Pyskaty ('87): scholarship 
- Moe Mahar ('87): liaison for WCS 
 
Since the meeting, Ed Kent has created an Alumni Facebook Page that became 
instantly popular and active, with graduates from all decades sharing memories and 
photographs. If you haven't already, please 
visit https://www.facebook.com/groups/182113249676862/ to request access. 
 
Board members plan to meet again on Monday, March 16th at 6 PM in the Middle/High 
School Library. All graduates are welcome to attend. The agenda will include the 
creation of proposed by-laws and constitution. Please feel free to contact me at (716) 
751-9341 x120 if you have any questions or would like more information. 
 
Thank you, 
Tim Carter 
Superintendent 
Wilson Central School District 
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